
City of Palmerston wants to hear from you about the proposed multipurpose 
community hub servicing the Zuccoli community and surrounding Palmerston suburbs. 

The Zuccoli and surrounds Community Hub  
will bring a wide range of fun, versatile and 
purpose-built facilities all in one place to create 
a space where residents of the area can come 
together to relax, connect and share experiences.

Background

Zuccoli is the fastest growing suburb in the 
municipality. To continue servicing the growing 
community, City of Palmerston is developing an 
exciting multipurpose community hub.

The project is set to be completed over a five-year 
period and will be done progressively. The initial 
development will include an off-leash dog park, 
new amenities and a temporary carpark, which 
will commence in 2021.

The remaining proposed facilities included in the 
final plans will undergo community consultation. 
There is currently limited facilities, parks or 
public use areas in Zuccoli and surrounds, and 
the community hub plans to fill this gap. It is 
suggested the hub will include;

Zuccoli and surrounds Community Hub
– Relaxation, recreation, and collaboration

New accessible and inclusive toilet amenities

A fenced dog park to allow your pooch some  

leash-free fun in a safe location

Walking trails through native bushland providing an area to  

reconnect with nature and learn from the local environment

Fun and functional skate park and pump track for all ages

TO COMMENCE IN 2021

PROPOSED CONCEPT UP FOR CONSULTATION

Community engagement will be open from Thursday 7 October to Friday 12 November



Boutique children’s library for local children to come 

together and share in learning and creativity

New playground to provide physical fun for  

local children

Garden of reflection for some quiet down time away 

from the hustle and bustle of everyday life.

New space for community groups to meet and connect

Community area for local groups to gather,  

collaborate and share experiences

Have your say
The City of Palmerston would like to hear from  
local residents and community groups, as well  
as businesses and key stakeholders about the  
upcoming elements of the proposed development.  

Provide your feedback

Email: feedback@truenorthcomm.com.au 

Phone: 8981 6445

Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/zuccolicommunityhub

Public display: For dates, times and locations of public displays 
please visit www.palmerston.nt.gov.au/zuccolicommunityhub

The wider portion of the land 
grant includes the Mitchell Creek 
corridor – home to numerous 
species of plants and animals, and 
a valuable natural resource. City 
of Palmerston intends to maintain 
and contribute to the natural 
environment of Mitchell Creek.
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